
March 27, 2000

Mr. Michael T. Coyle
Vice President
Clinton Power Station
AmerGen Energy Company
Mail Code V-275
P. O. Box 678
Clinton, IL 61727

Dear Mr. Coyle:

Enclosed is the updated Quarterly Region III Access Authorization Listing (Attachment A) for
your information and use. This list provides notification, pursuant to 10 CFR 50, that the
Regional Administrator has identified these individuals as likely to inspect Region III facilities.
Also enclosed is a separate listing (Attachment B) which contains names of individuals from
Headquarters and other Regions who routinely participate in inspections and who assist region
based inspectors. The individuals identified on these lists should be granted unescorted access
as indicated. The authority to identify these individuals and sign this authorization letter has
been delegated in writing to the undersigned.

These lists provide information on security access, radiological access, and training
certification. Security access is based on a determined need to perform NRC
inspection-related duties together with the successful completion of the specified type of
background investigation and trustworthiness determination. Radiological access is based on
successful completion of Hazard Communication training which is given concurrently with an
NRC-administered comprehensive training course and test.

If you have any questions, please contact B. Ryan Te at (630) 829-9547.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Reginald W. Mitchell, Chief
Information Resources Branch
Division of Resource Management and

Administration

Enclosures: As stated

Docket No. 50-461
License No. NPF-62

cc w/encl: P. Hinnenkamp, Clinton Station Manager
Resident Inspector, RIII
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